
 

 

 

 

 

If you filed a flood insurance (NFIP) claim after Superstorm Sandy, and 

you were not satisfied with the amount of money you received from 

your insurance company you can request a review of your flood 

insurance claim through FEMA. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Community advocates, lawyers, nonprofit builders and housing 

counselors will be on hand to provide one-on-one assistance.  Insurance 

experts will also be in attendance! 

Please call to make an appointment and to find out what documents to 

bring. 
 

What:  NFIP Clinic                                                                                                   

When: Tuesday September 29th, 4:00pm – 8:00pm                                                                                             

Where: Middletown Library     

              55 New Monmouth Rd, Middletown, NJ 07748 
 

Appointments recommended 

732-569-3484 ext. 24 

Walk-ins welcome on a first come first serve basis 

 

FREE assistance at NFIP clinic for homeowners 

who need help understanding and/or 

navigating the review process! 
 

NFIP Clinic 
National Flood Insurance Program 

 

DEADLINE EXTENSION IS OCTOBER 15, 2015 

DEADLINE EXTENSION IS OCTOBER 15, 2015 


